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Dear Parent, Guardian, or Staff Member: 
 
 
RE: 2017-2018 Asbestos Notification Letter 
  
This notice is intended to comply with 40 CFR Part 763.93 (g) (4). 
 
As per the United States Environmental Protection Agency’s “Asbestos Hazard Emergency 
Response Act” [(AHERA) 40 CFR Part 763], please be advised that an Asbestos Inspection 
Report and Management Plan has been developed for each school and building in the Hopatcong 
Public School District. 
 
The Principal or lead administrator at each building is responsible for maintaining a copy of the 
Asbestos Management Plan, and the Plan is available for review at each school during normal 
school hours. A second copy of each Plan is kept by the Facilities Department at 2 Windsor 
Avenue, Hopatcong. 
 
The designated person for the district is Mr. Neil Piro. 
 
As required by the U.S.E.P.A., periodic inspections of each school are conducted every six 
months by properly trained and accredited individuals.  
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